
Please be advised that the VTFSC has reviewed H.307, and we find nothing that requires our 

involvement.  I therefore am cancelling my schedule appearance tomorrow before the HCJ. 

 

As it stands now, H.307 is a reasonable bill. 

 

I thank you, very much, for the invitation to speak; I appreciate that very much. 

 

Thanks again 

Chris  

 


